STATE OF ISRAEL

F
Arsawrs CENTRAL BUREAU
".‘ OF STATISTICS

February 17, 2009

Mr. Herman Smith,
Chief of the National Accounts Sector
United Nations Statistics Division

e-mail address sna@un.org

Dear Mr. Smith,

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment on the draft version of Volume 2
of SNA 2008. We find the additional chapters in the volume very useful, and have no

further comments.

Best regards,

Soli Peleg

Senior Director of Macro Economics Department
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